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If you missed us last week we congratulated Gonzalo Villamizar 

for earning his blue badge. Gonzalo then shared information  

regarding the awesome trips picked for this years MCC!  We heard 

from two great organizations this week during our Non-profit Week! 

Our first speaker was John Laurence founder of Empowerment 

Media, a not-for-profit organization that 

aims to empower and motivate people 

to live their best lives through  

entertainment. Most recently, the  

Laurence's have created and produced 

their first video curriculum entitled the 

Two@aTime Project. More info here! 

Our second speaker was Diane Tuttle, 

CEO of Angelwood, Inc. Since 1993 Angelwood has been  

serving children, adults, seniors, and families living with  

intellectual and developmental differences such as Autism, 

 Cerebral Palsy, Down syndrome, and Spina Bifida. More info 

here! ****Mark your calendar to join us for a member recruitment happy hour at Beach 

Bowl March 5th from 5-7pm. Please RSVP here.  

 

We are excited to 

participate in  

THE PLAYERS  

Chip-in for Charity 

program thru 2/28. 

Click here for tix and 

use promo code 

363PJU and $40 of 

each ticket will go 

back to our club! 

  

           

 

Rotary Rote Published Weekly 

by Toni Boudreaux-Godwin 

of the Rotary Club of PVB 

February 27th Program:  

Invocation:  

Richard Hana  

Pledge:  

Steve Crosby  

As Chief Competitions Officer, Tyler is responsible for the  

day-to-day business and operations of tournaments under the PGA 

TOUR umbrella, spanning the PGA TOUR, PGA TOUR  

Champions, Korn Ferry Tour and other affiliated properties.  Tyler 

has worked at the PGA TOUR since 2000, overseeing throughout 

his career many areas including Rules and Competitions,  

Membership Services, Tournament Operations, Agronomy and 

Tournament Business Affairs.  Tyler graduated from Stanford  

University with a B.S. in Mechanical Engineering, and also  

received a Masters in Business Administration from the University 

of Cambridge. A native of Salt Lake City, Utah, Tyler lives with his 

family in Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida. 

https://www.twoatatimeproject.com/
https://angelwoodjax.org/
https://angelwoodjax.org/
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/RSVP/Index.cfm?EventID=77812845
https://theplayers.com/tickets


On the Web Club 

#21038 

Just click the links!  

 
PVB Rotary Club  

Rotary District 6970  

Rotary International 

RYE6970 

Beaches Rotaract  

February/ March Speakers & Upcoming Events 

February 27th: Tyler Dennis, PGA TOUR Chief  

Competitions Officer 

March 5th: Recruitment Happy Hour at Beach Bowl 5-7pm 

March 6th: Lee Smith, Executive Director THE PLAYERS 

Championship 

March 13th: No Meeting: Enjoy TPC 

March 18th: Board of Directors Meeting 

Board meetings are held every third Tuesday from  

7:30-8:30am at Vicars Landing-upstairs in their conference 

room. Red badgers are encouraged to attend!  

 

 

 

We had a great 
turnout for the  

Foundation meeting last week!  
 

Did you know?  
Monthly Contribution: Donate just 

$83 per month to create a  
sustained difference. 

Rock of the Foundation: Make a  
one-time $5,000 donation to join the 
prestigious ranks of our "Rocks of 

the Foundation." 
 

See George, Michael, or Billy 
 for more information.  

 Tom & Pam Kastner 

A big thank you to everyone who donated their time 

to last Saturday’s food packing event at Fletcher!  

http://www.pvbrotary.org
http://www.rotarydistrict6970.org
http://www.rotary.org
https://www.rye6970.org/
http://www.beachesrotaract.org

